




ACQUISITIONS: UPDATE PROJECT #52

From unofficial meeting notes from August 11: 

	 #52 has some cancer holes from years of just sitting still. We will be receiving a quote from 
Knoxville Locomotive Works for stripping, priming, and painting...prior to shipping it to us. #52 has been 
inspected by their staff and they are working on the quote at this point.

	 Rick Rowlands is no longer working on the #52 Project. We’ve been waiting several weeks for a 
quote from NS (Norfolk Southern) for shipping #52. (Steven) Harvey has been heading up the project, but is 
in the process of transitioning leadership to (board member William_ Ayars. Ayars worked for Coe Rail when 
#52 was on their roster. Ayars also has contacts in the railroad transportation industry due to his position at 
Conrail.











2018 FALL CALENDAR

     Sept 8	 Board Meeting; 32nd St		  10:00 AM
     Sept 15	 Hobofest 2018; 32nd St		  10:00 AM
     Oct 13	 Board Meeting; 32nd St		  10:00 AM

Notifications for Saturdays at the Wye are posted on the 
PH&D RRHS Facebook page. All members are welcome to 
spend time watching and photographing trains on the Society-
owned half of the “wye” property, marked by the faded yellow 
stripe. You may park along 32nd Street and the west side of 
the stripe. An accessible porta john is on site.


